
 

 

 

 

July 2024 

 

Dear Mayors and Vice-Mayors, 

 

The Mayors Council of Oklahoma invites you to be a member of the largest and most 

established statewide organization for Mayors and Vice-Mayors in the country.  There 

has never been a more important time than now to be a part of this organization as our 

cities and towns are facing unprecedented challenges.  Through this organization you will 

receive valuable input, guidance, and knowledge from fellow Mayors and Vice-Mayors. 

Please consider renewing your annual membership or becoming a member for the first 

time.  Every Mayor needs to be a member of this elite organization and benefit from its 

many educational and networking opportunities. 

Please visit https://www.oml.org/mco-membership  for more information and to complete 

your application. 

 

 

Craig Parham  
MCO President 
Mayor of Amber 
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